
 

 

 

 
We are a research active trust, to get involved in a research project, please email cpn-tr.CFTresearch@nhs.net 
  

For information on mental health medication visit choiceandmedication.org/Cornwall 
 
Chair: Barbara Vann      Chief Executive: Phillip Confue 
Head Office: Fairview House, Corporation Road, Bodmin, Cornwall, PL31 1FB.  
Tel: 01208 834600      Email: cpn-tr.enquiries@nhs.net 
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CONFIDENTIAL                    
  Reference Number: FOI 51340 
   Victoria Slavin  
     Trust Solicitor 

Fairview House  
                                                                   Corporation Road 

Bodmin 
Cornwall 

PL31 1FB 
                Tel: 01208 834 600 
      Email: cpn-tr.Litigation@nhs.net 
Emailed to: request-321472-c05112c1@whatdotheyknow.com 
  

 31st August 2016 
 
Dear Sirs,  
 
Re: Your Freedom of Information Appeal 51340 
 
My apologies for the delay in responding to your Freedom of Information Appeal. Such Appeals are 
normally conducted by the Chief Operating Officer but as I commenced the review of your request 
whilst she was annual leave, I have retained the responsibility for reviewing and responding to your 
request. 
 
You asked us to review our responses to question 1-4 
 
You asked us  
 
Can I kindly request the following information- 
 
1. A copy of your MAPA training manual 
 
2. A copy of the course materials used 
 
3. A copy of lesson plans that underpin each module of training 
 
4. Evidence that clearly demonstrates that service users have been involved in the 
development and delivery of the programme 
 
I have reviewed our response in which we advised you that we were unable to disclose this under 
section 43 (2) of the FOIA as this information is subject to commercial sensitivity. The Trust has also 
as part of the review, made further contact with CPI, which is a private provider and separate 
organisation from the Trust. They have also agreed that this documentation which they create and 
update cannot be released under FOIA. The Trust has no control over this documentation. 
 
In relation to evidence that service users were involved in development and delivery of the 
programme, we have already responded to this in our reply to your question 5 
of your request FOI 51350. 
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In summary, I believe the Trust has responded to your request appropriately. If you are still unsatisfied 
with the response to your request you are able to contact the Information Commissioners office at the 
following address: 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
Victoria Slavin 
Trust Solicitor on behalf of Cornwall Partnership Foundation Trust 
 
                   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


